
Go Green for CAFOD!

Dear parent(s)/carer(s),

We are currently in the Season of Creation, which runs

from 1
st

September to 4
th

October (the feast day of

St. Francis of Assisi).  This Harvest we are supporting

CAFOD and joining other schools around the country

by going green!

World leaders are meeting in Glasgow this November

for a crucial meeting about the climate crisis and the

future of our planet and its people. We are fundraising

to support communities around the world who are

protecting the planet.

To raise money, we’re going to hold a Go Green Day on Friday, 1
st

October, where your

child(ren) is/are invited to wear something green to school and bring in £1.00 that will be

donated to CAFOD.

How our fundraising will help

We’re raising money for CAFOD, the Catholic Agency for Overseas Development,

a charity working with communities around the world to build a brighter world.

Our fundraising will support people like Luana who lives in the Brazilian Amazon.

When fires destroyed the crops and trees that Luana’s community rely on to

survive, CAFOD’s local experts helped them to replant using sustainable methods

so that they would have food to eat and to sell.

We have chosen to support CAFOD as a way for our pupils to put their faith into

action. By raising money for Go Green, we will be supporting our brothers and

sisters around the world, inspiring our pupils to become active global citizens and living out our school

mission.  All of the schools in our Catholic Multi Academy Trust are doing the same!  Our target is to

raise one pound per person in school; that’s pupils and staff, so we will hope to raise £241.00!

We really appreciate your support and hope that everyone has fun helping us raise money for CAFOD.

Yours faithfully,

Jean Connor

Part-time Lay chaplain and Eco Lead


